Republic of the Philippines
AMLC ANTI-MONEY LAUNDERING COUNCIL

SECRETARIAT
12 August 2020

WMr. Efren Lim Quidilla
President

Philcopy Corporation
793 JP Rizal Avenue,
Barangay Poblacion
Makati City

Attention: Francis E. Lachica
Product Specialist

Dear Mr. Quidilla,
Subject:  NOTICE OF AWARD
We are pleased to notify you that your price quotation for three {3) unilts of
heavy duty shredder, in the amount of amount Two Hundred Fifty Thousand Five
Hundred Pesos {PhP250,500.00}, inclusive of ali costs and taxes, has been accepted

pursuant to AMLC BAC Resolution No. 28, Series of 2020.

In view hereof, please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by
signing at the portion provided below.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,
éff-‘esoé&’g B. RACELA
kxecutive Director
Conforme:

Signmye@:;er pripted nome of Authorized Representative
Date:_08-14-2020
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